
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
27th March 2017 
 

All Shopkeepers/Parish Council Notice Boards 

12 – 22 Cheswick Way                

Cheswick Green 

B90 4JA 
 

Dear Shopkeepers 

FORECOURT TO SHOPS AT 12 – 22 CHESWICK WAY 

Litter Picking and maintenance of the Shrub beds 
 

Further to the Parish Council’s letter dated 24th February 2017 putting forward 

proposals and details for the renewal of the scheme for a regular litter pick and to 
keep the area in front of the row of shops tidy, at a more favourable cost than 

last year, it is with regret that the scheme will not be continuing. 
 

Only one shopkeeper promptly confirmed that they wished to renew by the 
deadline date of 10th March.  Over the last two weeks a member of the Parish 

Council has visited the other shopkeepers, on several occasions, with a view to 

encourage participation in the scheme.  Despite these efforts, no one else has 

signed up to the scheme that was to commence on 1st April. 
 

It was explained that the scheme could only proceed if all shopkeepers 

participated.  Consequently, the Parish Council is disappointed that it will not be 

able to continue with the scheme that comes to an end on 31st March. 
 

Please inform your bank that your Bank Standing Order should cease on 31st 

March. 
 

No doubt you will be co-operating with each other over the future litter picking 

and the maintenance of the shrub beds and roses. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Marie Zizzi 

Clerk 

Cheswick Green Parish Council 
 

CC  Mr Anthony Carver 

 Mr Les Bala – SDL Bigwood 

 

Mrs. Marie Zizzi   
Clerk to the Council    
Cheswick Green Village Hall   
Cheswick Way, Cheswick Green   
Solihull B90 4JA   
  
Tel: 01564 700168   
clerk@cheswickgreen-pc.gov.uk   
www.cheswickgreen-pc.gov.uk   

  


